Part C (Modules 4-5) allocation: Appeals Procedure 2011
This appeals procedure (as agreed by the Education Committee Year 4 - BSc) applies only to those students who are currently in Year 4 (Science Year), who are unhappy with their Part C allocation (Project vs. Specialist course) and who would like to transfer to a different specialist course or project.  

A special sub-group of the Education Committee Year 4 - BSc will meet to consider all the appeals from students.  Changes will only be agreed if they are deemed to meet the criteria below and the student can be accommodated on the preferred course. The decision of the Appeals sub-group will be final.

Students wishing to be re-allocated to a BSc project in their BSc should note that from 2010/11 such an appeal can be granted only if the BSc course director(s) can confirm that there will be an available project in place.

Criteria and Instructions
A change will normally be considered on academic grounds only. The student must therefore provide the relevant justification and clear evidence as to why a change is necessary on these grounds.  Exceptional personal circumstances will be considered by the Appeals sub-group, provided that the application is supported in writing by the student’s personal tutor.

Steps

1.
The student should complete the attached form. The case in support of a change should be based on academic arguments and should include: 

· A clear explanation of the academic reasons for requesting a change.

· Evidence of prizes or other academic distinctions that support the case.

· Details of any extenuating circumstances.

2. The completed form (together with a supporting letter from the student’s personal tutor if extenuating circumstances are cited) must be submitted to Dr Antony Aleksiev (a.aleksiev@imperial.ac.uk), FEO under the heading PART C APPEAL no later than Friday 4 November 2011.  Appeals submitted after this date will not be considered.

Once the FEO has received a submission, the case will be placed on file for consideration by the Appeals Sub-group.  

The Appeals sub-group will comprise the Chair of the BSc Committee and Head of Year 4 (BSc), plus other members of the Education Committee Year 4 - BSc, and will meet in the week beginning 07 November 2011. Students will be informed of the sub-group’s decision in writing by the FEO within a week of this meeting. The decision made at that meeting will be final. 

Students are reminded that there are limits on the numbers that can be accommodated on any of the Part C options; this is especially true of the specialist courses, and it may not be possible, even with the best academic grounds to give all students their preferred choice.  In the event of courses being over subscribed, the Sub-group will use selection criteria analogous to those employed for the original place allocations.
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